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Tilbury Douglas has renewed its place on procurement group NEPO’s next-generation construction
framework, which works with councils and public bodies.

Tilbury Douglas has been appointed onto four lots:

Lot 6: North East £5m-£10m
Lot 7: National £5m-£10m
Lot 8: North East £10m +
Lot 9: National £10m +

NEPO’s procurement solutions are the result of extensive consultation with the public sector, suppliers and
end users, so that it delivers positive outcomes for the communities it serves.

Paul Ellenor, Regional Director for Yorkshire and the North East at Tilbury Douglas, said: “We are delighted
to have been selected for NEPO’s next-generation construction framework. This framework will enable us
to further strengthen our long-established position in the North East construction market and build upon
our already significant social value contribution.”

The framework will cover a diverse range of construction projects but is mainly targeted at new build and
improvement works for local authorities and public bodies.
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